
 

 
Public Notice 

Priority of Use of Designated Recreational Facility for City of Hickory Property  
 

The City Council of the City of Hickory desires to enter into a non-exclusive agreement 
for priority of use of designated recreational facilities located at Henry Fork River Soccer 
Complex. The City Council desires to approve the agreement with Catawba Valley Youth 
Soccer Association, Inc. (CVYSA) for ten-years beginning July 24, 2024 and ending June 
30, 2034. The premises shall be used by CVYSA for the benefit of youth soccer. The 
financial commitment contribution will be $15,000 per year for the years 2024-2027, and 
$20,000 per year for the years 2028-2033. All persons interested in this agreement are 
invited to attend the meeting of the Hickory City Council to be held in the Council 
Chambers at the Julian Whitener Municipal Building, 76 N Center St, Hickory, NC 28601 
at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19, 2024. At that time the board intends to authorize 
the agreement with CVYSA for priority use of the designated recreation facility, Henry 
Fork River Soccer Complex.       

 
        Debbie D. Miller 
        City Clerk  
 
 
  


